
TY CLEVENGER
21 Bennett Avenue #62

New York, New York 10033
telephone: 979.985.5289 tyclevenger@yahoo.com
facsimile:  979.530.9523 Texas Bar No. 24034380

July 25, 2016

Mr. John Naron, Interim City Manager
City of Hearne
Via facsimile: (979) 279-2431

Mr. George E. Hyde, City Attorney
City of Hearne
Via facsimile: (512) 279-6438

Re: Public Information Request

Mr. Naron and Mr. Hyde:

I request the opportunity to view the following information from the City of 
Hearne pursuant to the Texas Public Information Act:

1.  All documents, records and communications (e.g., emails) indicating whether 
the City of Hearne has already accepted grant money from the U.S. Department of
Agriculture for the purpose of building an events center in Hearne. If the City of 
Hearne accepted any such money, I wish to view all documents, records and 
communications indicating where the money was deposited and who signed any 
agreements on behalf of the City of Hearne.

2. All emails sent or received by John Naron in his capacity as interim city 
manager. This request covers the entire period that he has served as interim city 
manager.

If there are any charges associated with this request, please let me know in advance. 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ty Clevenger


